Life in class 5 Summer Term



Summer term is always hectic but particularly for children in their final year of school. The children really enjoyed their weekend at Skipton Adventure Centre, where they participated in a variety of exciting activities; including kayaking, climbing, archery, and 'Sumo Wrestling'







The whole school enjoyed celebrating the Queen's 90th birthday. Children participated in a variety of activities during the day about the Queen, culminating in a whole school party in the hall.





They say that the sun always shines in the righteous and this obviously applies to St Joseph's, as unlike some schools in the area we were very lucky to have beautiful weather for our Sports Day, which was enjoyed by both parents and children





The class enjoyed showing off the musical skills they have learned this year by demonstrating their ukulele skills to the rest of the school.



Good luck to all the year 6s in their new schools. Hopefully they will have fond memories of their time at 5t Joseph's.



